
From: Kathy watad 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 7:11 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca> 
Subject: Re: 

 

Good evening, 

 

I want to express my apology for not being able to join the "Child Care Advisory Committee" as 

it is focusing on different issues which are more administrative and less educational as I thought. 

 

I don't feel that as an educator ,coming from the academic field, and not from  the practical -

administrative one, I can add or contribute to your committee. I interest and care about kids` 

development and needs, diversity, kids with special needs, kids of refuges as a challenge, 

working with parents as partners and much more. 

 

 

I hope you understand my point of view. 

 

I would like to thank you for your professional work and, to wish you a fruitful meetings. 

 

Kathy Watad 
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